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 DATES FOR THE CALENDER 
 
 16 Nov School Captain, Vice 
  Captain & Prefect   
  Speeches 
 18 Nov House Captain   
  Speeches 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 
Orders can be placed over the 
phone or emailed to the school 
office.  
 
The Uniform Shop assistant 
will call you to arrange a 
collection time and payment 
options. 
 
Please check in on arrival 
using our COVID QR Code. 

 
CANTEEN ROSTER 

TERM 4 
  
 

Week 7 
   15 Nov Racheal J 
   16 Nov Racheal J 
   17 Nov Racheal J 
   18 Nov Racheal J 
   19 Nov Joy M 
    Sharna S  
 

Week 8 
   22 Nov Racheal J 
   23 Nov Racheal J 
   24 Nov Racheal J 
   25 Nov Racheal J 
   26 Nov Kara M 
    Emma O 

 
 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE  
This week our Year 5 students will be presenting speeches outlining why they 
would make a great School Captain or House Captain.  I look forward to these 
speeches each year as I like to hear what the students value about our school 
and what areas they would like to make a difference in.  This year, due to 
COVID, we will be recording the speeches and playing them back in the 
classrooms for students to listen to prior to making their vote.  The outcome of 
the elections will be announced at Presentation Day.  Good luck to all our 
candidates! 

Deborah Fisher  
Principal 
 

SCONE PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Success For All 
 
82 – 98 Liverpool Street, Scone NSW 2337 
Phone: 6545 1049 Fax: 6545 3046 
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ASSEMBLY TIMES: 
Zoom Assembly 1pm 
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PARENT SURVEY – PARTNERS IN LEARNING 

Every year our school conducts student, staff and parent surveys through the Learning Bar's Tell Them From Me 
(TTFM) platform.  Our Parent surveys are used to guide decision making for school planning.  It is important every 
family responds to the survey so we can gather a more in depth understanding on where we are, where we need 
to be and how we will get there.  This year's questions include aspects of learning from home, and how our school 
has managed this process.   
 
We would very much appreciate if parents could access the following link and complete the survey. 
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/qf5px 
 

ORGANISATION FOR PRESENTATION DAY 2021 
The structure of Presentation Day for 2021 has been altered to keep in line with guidelines the Department of 
Education has set around COVID. 
 
We are still able to go ahead with a Presentation Day, this will be on Friday 3 December.  Special guests or 
parents and community members are unable to attend our Presentation Day celebrations for 2021. 
 
Students will come to the hall in stage groups, Kindergarten, Years 1 & 2, Years 3 & 4 and Years 5 & 6.  As in 
previous years, all students will receive a success certificate during this part of the ceremony.  A Library Award 
and an Academic Persistence Award for students in K-2 will also be given for each class as well as an Academic 
Achievement Award for each class in 3-6. 
 
Each ceremony will be recorded and a link uploaded to Facebook for parents to view. 
 
Our Special Academic Awards and the announcement of our 2022 School Leaders will also take place.  Parents 
of successful School Leaders for 2022 and Special Award winners will be invited to connect via Zoom to see 
this section of our Presentation Day.  Parents will receive a letter in the mail with instructions if your child falls 
into one of these categories.  
 
It is important that we continue to celebrate the success of all our students in 2021 and we see this is the best 
way we can facilitate this within the guidelines that have been put into place. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 

Liz Osmond 
Presentation Day Co-ordinator  

 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING THE USE OF PERSONAL DIGITAL DEVICES AT SCHOOL  

In line with departmental policy to ensure a safe and secure environment for students in primary schools, access 
to or usage of non-school related digital devices, such as mobile phones, during school hours is not permitted.  
We understand there may be circumstances where you require your child to have a device for travelling to and 
from school.  In these instances, we ask that your child switches off their device and hands it into the front office 
on arrival at school and collect it at home time.  Parents will be contacted if these protocols are not adhered to.  
Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions.    

 
BUS AWARENESS 

Osborn’s Transport would like to remind parents, 
carers and students about the importance of Bus 
Safety and Being Bus Aware. 

 

 
 

LIBRARY NEWS 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/qf5px
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Well done to the students who achieved 100% in their quizzes in week 6. 
 

  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Library Lesson Timetable 
Monday: KH, KL, KO, KW 
Tuesday: 3M, 3T, 4B, 5K, 5M, 5S 
Wednesday: 1/2W, 2P, 2S, 3/4HB, 6A, 6D 
Thursday: K6C, 1B, 1C 
       

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 
 


